
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  St Nicks Weekly News 
                            Friday 8th December 2023 

 

Headteachers Message 

Another busy week here with Year 3 and 4 going to view all of the 

fabulous Christmas trees at the Minster.  If you are going along 

please consider voting for our tree!  It has also been great to see so 

many of you in school for stay and plays.  Next week we have more 

of these along with our first Christmas performances and a visit to 

the panto for our younger children. 

Our choir are also going to Tesco’s on Wednesday 13th at 2.00pm to 

serenade the shoppers so please feel to join us and show your 

support.  We will have our collection buckets with us so please feel 

free to bring your spare change with you! 

We are very sad to say that Miss Chappell will be leaving us at 

Christmas.  We would like to take this opportunity to thank her for all 

that she has done for the school during her time here and know that 

you will join us in wishing her well on her new adventures.   

Have a lovely weekend and we look forward to seeing you for the 

penultimate week of the year. 

 

Dates for your 

diary 

• Tuesday 12th December 

– Year 3 and 4 stay and 

play am and  KS1 

Christmas performance 

PM 

• Wednesday 13th 

December – FS 

performance AM 

• Thursday 14th 

December – KS1 

performance PM 

• Friday 15th December – 

KS1 to panto 

• Monday 18th December 

- Rudolph charity run  

• Monday 18th December 

– Friends of the School 

Disco 

• Tuesday 19th December 

– KS2 to panto AM 

• Wednesday 20th 

December – KS2 

performance at the 

Minster 4.00pm 

• Wednesday 20th 

December - Christmas 

dinner day  

• Friday 22nd December – 

Finish for Christmas  

School Car Park 

Please DO NOT park in the school car park if you do not already have a St Nicks pass.  If you do 

already have a pass and upon entering the car park realise there are no parking spaces available 

please do not park around the edges or in front of the wooden bin store fence only use the marked 

out spaces, this may mean vacating the car park if no spaces are available.  

For health and safety reasons you will be asked to leave the car park if you are not parked in an 

allocated space.  We kindly also ask you do not park in the car park when attending stay and plays.  

If these requests are not adhered to by users, we may have to close the car park. Thank you.  

Rudolph Run  

This year’s Dove House Hospice Rudolph Run will take place 

on Monday 18th December. On this day children may wear a 

Christmas jumper or clothes in festive colours. 

Your child will have brought home a sponsor form this week. 

Please can we ask that these are returned with the donations so 

we can give them to Dove House. These will need to be in by 

Monday 18th December. Thank you. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

School Dinner Menu WC –11/12/2023

 

 

 

Parent Reminder 

Please can we politely ask that parents inform the 

school office before 9.00am if they are running 

late or if your child will be arriving late in school 

due to medical or other circumstances. Please let us 

know the reason for lateness.  The school follow 

attendance procedures and we must ensure our 

attendance and school lunch records are accurate.  

If you know your child will be arriving late please 

call the school office and inform the office team of 

your child’s lunch choice, this will allow enough 

time for our kitchen team to prepare our school 

meals.  

There is still time to visit the 

Beverley Minster Christmas tree 

festival. The festival is on until 

10th December and we would really 

appreciate your votes for our tree. 

Thank you  


